## NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will a public hearing on Tuesday, September 26, 2006 at 8:00 P.M., at the City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Second Floor Meeting Room, Cambridge, Massachusetts on an application (#218) by Gary Gilbert, to waive the parking requirement, as permitted in Section 6.35.1, for the proposed conversion of the second and third floors of 303-305 Cambridge Street from commercial use to two residential units as authorized in Section 5.28.2 - Conversion of Nonresidential Structures to Residential Use in the Business BA district and the ground floor retail use. This proposal was originally heard on August 15, 2006 without the request for the parking waiver.

Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, Massachusetts and at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway. Questions concerning the petition may be addressed to Les Barber at 617 349 4657 TTY 617-349-4621, email lbarber@cambridgema.gov.